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January 13, 2017

Mr. David S. Kim

Dear David,

Thank you very much for your generous gift to the Case Competition Participation Fund. Your
support helps us expand the boundaries of what’s possible—for our students and for the world.
Stronger together, our passionate community of students, faculty, staff, alumni and friends is
developing ideas and leaders that make an impact far beyond Madison.

Because of your gift, real estate students at the Wisconsin School of Business Fund will be able to
attend local and national case competitions. Your support makes it possible for students to have the
kind of life-changing experiences that foster creativity, excellence and leadership: experiences like global
trips, entrepreneurship programs, applied learning projects and case competitions.

With support such as this, the Wisconsin School of Business will continue to attract, guide and
challenge Business Badgers who will be leaders for years to come. Thank you.

Together Forward,

Al

Kaylene Christnovich
Associate Dean of External Relations

Wisconsin School of Business
4300 Grainger Hall 975 University Avenue Madison, W1 53706
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